
FC   Memorials and Naming of District Facilities 
 Memorials 
 As places designed primarily to support learning, school sites should not serve as the 
main venue for permanent memorials for students or staff.  Permanent memorials for deceased 
students or staff shall be limited in form to perpetual awards or scholarships for district students. 
  Any permanent memorials in existence before the adoption of this policy can only be 
removed by board action. 
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